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Earle Giles <egiles@tetoncountyfire.org> Thu, Apr 10, 2025 at 2:46 PM 
To: Sharon Fox <sfox@tetoncountyidaho.gov> 

Lone Pines SP-rings Final Plat. 

Is approved for fire department apparatus access and a shared use agreement for the water supply used for 

fire suppression with the Windermere Subdivision. 

OsRrey Landing Preliminary Plat. 

Is approved for the fire pond proposed for fire suppression and fire department apparatus access. 

Eddyline Ranch Preliminary Plat. 

Is approved for fire department apparatus access and the proposed fire pond located on lot six for fire 

suppression. 

Thank you, 

Earle Giles, Ill 

Deputy Fire Chief 

Fire Marshal 

Teton County Fire Protection District 

egiles@tetoncountyfire.com 
tetoncountyfire.com 
p: 208.715.5201 

f: 208.936.7014 

Earle Giles 
Deputy Chief Prevention/Fire Marshall 

t: 208-715-5201 
911 N. Hwy. 33/P.O. Box 474, Driggs, ID, 83422 
Web: www.tetoncountyfire.org 
.@tetoncountyfire.org 

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is 
strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the 
sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its 
deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future. 

Sharon Fox <sfox@tetoncountyidaho.gov> 
To: Earle Giles <egiles@tetoncountyfire.org> 

Thank you Earle! 

Thu, Apr 10, 2025 at 2:51 PM 
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